From: DP] Mail

Sent: 30 July 2015 10:13
To: Planning

Subject: ref 2015/3314/P

hi,

i am a resident at no 24a netherhall gardens

my bedroom window will be severly compromised by these plans

i will loose outlook from my window and be looking out over a tall wall

this outlook has been enjoyed over 30 years

i will also loose light. in the winter my bedroom is dark and already i need use many ights to
illuminate my room when i need to study

this plan is unacceptable

i would also like to pint out that on the design and access report they talk about the building
line in line with no 24a and 24 but i can see from looking out of my window that all the other
properties next to no 26 on the other side ie no 28/ no 30/ no 32 etc down the street are all set
back to where no 26 currently site, so this is a misleading statement as it doews not take intyo
account the building line on the other side of the existing property.

sincerely

e. belilty



